
West Tisbury Parks and Recreation Committee 

Minutes February 25, 2017 

Present: Cheryl Lowe, Hap Bernard, Suzanne Hammond and Peggy Stone. 

 

Minutes from previous meeting were approved as submitted.  

 

The Family Skate started late due to a performance at the arena that ran late. It was attended by 

approximately 45 people. It was a beautiful sunny day about 65 degrees.  

 

In other business Hap will meet with Joe next week to discuss the handicap parking spaces at LCB. 

Peggy spoke with Maria about the split rail fence at the top of the dune at LCB. She said she would go 

take a look. 

Suzanne asked if the Mill Pond can be maintained a little better. She said there are limbs of trees 

teetering and tree branches along the woods. Peggy will speak with Conservation. 

The committee will pick a date for the boardwalk installation at the next meeting. 

 

The next meeting was set for Wednesday, April 6, 2017 at 6pm. 

 

The meeting adjourned at 2:15pm 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

 

Peggy Stone 

Board Administrator 


